
 
 
 
 
 

Office of Planning, Design and Construction 
 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 
 

Towne Field House Track Resurfacing 
 
 

November 5, 2018 
 

Users of Towne Field House; 
 

This correspondence provides a status update project to resurface the Towne Field House track. 
 
 

Dates for Activity:  November 5, 2018 – January 2, 2019 
 

Work Activities: Resurfacing of track; infield and outfield surfaces. 

 

We have run into unexpected complications in the course of preparing the existing track surface for 

installation of the new track surface.  These complications are forcing our expected completion date to 

be pushed off until January 2, 2019.  The building will remain closed to all College faculty, staff and 

students until further notice. 

 

If Facilities personnel need to access the building for maintenance, please call the EH&S office first. 

 

Once the project is back in motion, I will update our expected completion date. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Shaun Garvey 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413‐597‐3232 
smg3@williams.edu 
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